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Jane Flanagan

From: Shayne Kneen <shayne.kneen@industry.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 30 June 2016 9:04 AM

To: Jane Flanagan

Subject: Re: SSD 7564 - Proposed Warehouse/Distribution and Industrial Facility - Notice of Exhibition - GSNSW Response

Jane, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment on: SSD 7564 - Proposed Warehouse/Distribution and Industrial Facility - Notice of Exhibition. 
 
Please be advised that the Geological Survey of New South Wales (GSNSW) has no further comments or recommendations to raise in regards for the above project. 
 
Queries regarding the above information, and future requests for advice in relation to this matter, should be directed to the GSNSw Land Use team at landuse.minerals@industry.nsw.gov.au 
 
Regards  

Shayne Kneen | Geoscientist | Minerals and Land Use Assessment | Geological Survey of NSW 
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This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. 
Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation. 


